
 GRES PAVING CO., INC. 

July 21, 2023 

RE: Milling & Paving - SJG Restoration – Temple, Central Avenue, Central Court, 
3rd, Beech, Linden, Alliance, Auburn, 2nd, Fordham, Moore, Vanderbilt, Hamilton, 
Maple, Lincoln, Helen, & Brooklawn. 

Dear Resident / Property Owner: 

This notice is to advise you that we will be performing road improvements in your 
neighborhood. This is part of South Jersey Gas Company’s Main and Service Installation 
Project. Please be advised that beginning on or about Wednesday, July 26, 2023, weather 
permitting, we will begin milling and paving the above-mentioned streets in Woodbury 
Heights. Work hours are 7:00 am until 4:00 pm. Please pay attention to the signs on 
the poles for specific dates.  In order to expedite the work, we respectfully request 
that you avoid parking on these roads during work hours. 

Also please be aware that no vehicles will be permitted on the hot asphalt until it has 
sufficiently cooled off. (typically 2-3 hours after placement & rolling.) 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause as we make permanent improvements 
to the road. With your help, we hope to complete this project as quickly as possible. During 
the process, access will be restricted, however, emergency vehicles and anyone with 
special needs to get in or out will be accommodated.  

For everyone’s safety, we urge you to use caution when driving in the work zones and to 
be aware of equipment operating in the roadway.  Please allow a few extra minutes for 
potential delays caused by the construction. Thank you in advance for your cooperation 
and should you have any questions related to this project, please feel free to contact me at 
609-890-6848.

Sincerely, 

Dino Colarocco 
_____________________________________ 
Dino Colarocco, CPWM 
Gres Paving Co., Inc. 
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Please note that this work has been delayed until Monday,
August 31st.  The contractor will be starting on Vanderbilt Avenue.  Residents in 
the area will receive further notices to their homes.


